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From the Principal
The last day for Year 12 students, the Valedictory 
and the Year 12 examinations all make for a very 
busy time. It’s always sad when the Year 12 
students leave – we miss their leadership in the 
school. The Year 12 team is to be congratulated 
for an outstanding Valedictory led by Warren 
Eaton. The Head Prefects, Danny Clarkson and 
Jess O’Reilly presented commendable speeches 
to the proud graduates.

On the 11 / 11 / 11 at 11.00am 102,000 poppies 
will rain down over the back oval to remember 
those men and women who sacrificed their lives 
for Australia at war. You may have noticed the 
banner in Moseley Square and posters around 
Holdfast Bay Council area. All families were 
posted the information and are welcome to 
attend on the day. Channel 7, The Advertiser, 
and the Messenger newspaper will be covering 
this unique event.

There are many opportunities for students in 
Years 8, 9 and 10 during the remainder of Term 4. 
Year 10 students have always enjoyed Australian 
Business Week (5th - 9th December) and I highly 
recommend it. The Years 8 and 9 students 
have their Round Table Assessments (Friday 
25th November) and we welcome the 2012 
Year 8 students on Year 7 visits (1st, 2nd and 
5th December). The Charities and Recognition 
Assembly (24th November) is always an uplifting 
event in the school calendar.

I wish to inform all parents of Years 8 and 9 
students that Week 9 is a continuation of the 
teaching program. Lessons will continue as 
per the timetable in a shortened day structure 
concluding at 1pm each day.

We thank those parents who are supporting the 
school’s philosophy and insisting their children 
wear the school uniform appropriately. It is always 
disappointing when some students are out of 
correct uniform, yet they especially wished to enrol 
at the school and agreed to abide by the school’s 
Values and Codes. Children will always push the 
boundaries but I can assure parents that when 
your child tells you, “No one else wears that”, 

 

or “Everyone else does this or that,” it is not 
the case. You can be assured that what is 
written in the uniform section of the student 
diary and the uniform brochure is accurate and 
what’s expected.

There is another matter of some urgency which 
must be addressed – lateness or punctuality. 
Arriving any time after 8.30am in the morning 
will make a student late for class. Lesson 1 
starts at 8.40am – students are expected to be 
in class with materials at 8.40am. Teachers may 
keep students in at lunch time or after school to 
make up for lost time. We all know that home 
can be a hectic place in the morning, however, in 
the same way we are expected to arrive at work 
on time, students are expected to arrive at their 
workplace, school, on time.

In the interest of supporting parents, please 
note the date Monday 14th November, for the 
workshop on “Raising Boys and Girls in the 
Cyber Age – How Can We Help Keep Them 
Happy and Healthy?”. This information evening 
will be held in the Brighton Performing Arts 
Centre, on the grounds of Brighton Secondary 
School, from 7.30pm – 9.00pm. Information 
concerning the evening has been posted to all 
Years 8-11 parents.

Olivia O’Neill 
Principal

Olivia O’Neill with Jess O’Reilly, 
Female Head Prefect, at the Valedictory evening on 26th October.
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Diary
Dates Congratulations
NOVEMBER

2 Curriculum Review meeting, 3.30pm

4 Yr 8 / 9 KO SIV

9 Governing Council, 7.30pm

10-11 Year 10 Peer Leader Training

11 Remembrance Day celebration, 

 11.00am

13 Sunday Market

13 SIM Government House

 Open House

14 SIV Yr 8, 9, 10 in school trials

15 Choir and String Concert

16 Year 12 Exams conclude

20 SIM W120 Celebration

22 Old Scholars meeting, 7.30pm

24 Charities and Recognition 

 Assembly

25 Year 8 / 9 Roundtable conferences

27 Sunday Market

28 Year 11 Exams commence

DECEMBER

4 Sound of Christmas concert,

 BSS back oval

5 Governing Council, 7.30pm

5-9 ABW (Australian Business Week)

11 Sunday Market

3-10 SIV Melbourne Australian 

 Championships

12 Lessons and Carols,

 St. Peters Cathedral

12-15 1.00pm Dismissal

14 Legacy Concerts

16 Last day of term 4

2012 TERM DATES

Term 1  30th January – 5th April

Term 2  23rd April – 29th June

Term 3  16th July – 21st September

Term 4  8th October – 14th December

Georgia Flinn, Year 12 student 2011. 
Georgia was awarded with the inaugural, 
“Indigenous Student of Music 2011”, 
presented at the 35th Music Anniversary 
Concert at Elder Hall. 

Jess O’Reilly, Year 12, who was awarded 
the Order of Australia Association (SA 
Branch) Student Citizenship Award for 
demonstrated commitment to both school 
and community through involvement 
in a wide range of sporting, music and 
performance and achieving leadership 
roles as Head Prefect and House Captain.

Sam Osmond, Year 12, who has been 
selected for the Athletics SA State Team to 
compete at the 2011 Australian All School 
Championships in December. Sam won a 
silver medal in the U18 boys 400m event 
at the recent 2011 Athletics SA All Schools 
Athletics Championships.

Jacob Cocks, Year 11, who won an event 
at the 2011 Athletics SA All Schools 
Athletics Championships held recently.

Lewis Warland, Year 9, who won an 
event at the 2011 Athletics SA All Schools 
Athletics Championships held recently.

Tom Bowen, Year 12, who has been 
selected in the Secondary School Sport 
SA Interstate Surfi ng Championships to 
be held in Coffs Harbour in November / 
December.

Bicara Mills, Year 8, selected to represent 
the SA United Church Netball Assoc. Rep. 
Team and recently played at the Combined 
Australian Netball Assoc. Carnival. Bicara 
was selected as one of ten girls to 
represent the “Touring Team” to play in 
Singapore / Kuala Lumpur in April 2012. 
Congratulations Bicara on your outstanding 
performance as a Goal Shooter.

Louise Bedford, Year 11, who has been 
recommended for this years Trade School 
Awards whilst working as a Hairdressing 
Apprentice as part of her Year 11 education. 
During Louise’ time at Brighton her attitude 
has always been positive, persistent 
and consistent.

Tyson Ratsch, Year 10, who has been 
chosen to compete at the National Boys 
Under 15 Lacrosse tournament during 
October in Perth.
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The Poppy 
Rain of Remembrance
102,000 poppies - representing every Australian who died for our country 
in war - will fall from a helicopter above Brighton Secondary School 
to commemorate their spirit and courage. May the poppies inspire all 
Australians to build a nation worthy of their sacrifice.

Where: Brighton Secondary School
 Back Oval, adjacent to King George Ave

When: Friday 11th November, 2011

Time: 11.00am
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POSITION IN STATE GRAND FINAL 1st
AWARDS: concept, drama, performance skill, 
costuming, make up, soundtrack, lighting, set 
design and stage use. 
We began ‘MAX’ with an image. In 1989 the Ceaucescu regime 
in Romania was overthrown. When journalists fi nally entered 
the country they found warehouses of orphans dehumanised by 
the state, living in endless rows of cots and all but abandoned. 
Then there were the rabbits that appear nightly at the edge 
of darkness on Grange Beach. Rabbits have been seen as 
messengers from another world and represent both good and bad 
luck. Our orphans made a nightly choice of whether their rabbits, 
the toy bunnies they kept in their cots, would transport them to 
a better place or leave them immersed in nightmares. The sheer 
power of the piece took the audience by surprise and brought 
glowing praise from the judges.

The student team under ex-student Lauren Cox – Naomi McAnna, 
Mark Oakley, Phoebe Fisher, Molly Warland, Lizzie Bastable and 
Jordan Bray- deserve enormous praise for the way they shaped 
this most diffi cult of ideas. The energy the cast brought to the 
performance had to be experienced to be believed and the set 
crew under Colin Griffi n were simply professional. We would also 
like to thank Erin McAnna for choreographic ideas, Mrs Margie 
Blackwood for her 14th stint as make-up expert, Rachel Lawrance 
and Tilly Bray for help with make–up, Mrs Leslie Mole for 
making the costumes, Mr Nevin Childs for driving the truck and 
Mrs Therese Martin for helping on the day.

Now we wait for the national fi nals to be televised in November.

“ ...it was just 

professional...” 

Pep Regoni, 

Performance 

Judge.

Alan Todd

Artistic Director

Rock Eisteddfod
 2011
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RAND FINAL 1st
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Jazz 
 Cabaret
A fabulous night was had by all at the Brighton 
Secondary School Jazz Cabaret on Friday 21st 
October at the Glenelg Football Club. 
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On Wednesday 28th – Friday 30th of September 
50 boys and girls participated in the Special 
Interest Volleyball South Coast Tour. The purpose 
of the South Coast tour was to focus on group 
dynamics and teamwork, which was done by 
everyone being in a tribe of 8, 4 boys and 4 girls. 
They were Giggles, Faces, Pink Camo, Bolts, 
Monsters, Lips and Clouds.
On Wednesday we played matches against 2 schools, Hallett Cove 
and Willunga High. Then we arrived at our accommodation, 
Encounters Conference Centre at Victor Harbor where we would 
stay and do tribal activities each night. On Wednesday night we 
had tea at the Grosvenor Hotel, which was very delicious.

On Thursday we had matches against Victor Harbor High School. 
After we had played our matches we changed into clothes 
for paintball and departed for Kuitpo Forest. This was almost 
everyone’s favourite activity in the whole trip and everyone had a 
good time. For tea we went to Café Primo, which was tasty. 

On our last day Friday, we packed the dorms and headed for The 
Dunes Mini Golf, which everyone enjoyed even though it was very 
windy. Once everyone had fi nished the 18 hole game of putt-putt 
we jumped on the bus and headed for Brighton Secondary School.

The winner of the 
Tribal activities 
was awarded a 
Pizza Lunch.

Thomas Blight

Year 10

Volleyball 
 South Coast Tour

BRIGHTON SECONDARY SCHOOOOLL NENEWSWSL
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On 23rd – 25th September the SA Schools Cup 
was held at different venues around Adelaide. 
This is the qualifying tournament for the Nationals Schools Cup 
held in Melbourne in December each year. Brighton had a very 
successful tournament with 30 teams participating in 16 Divisions 
against teams from all over South Australia.

At the end of the weekend we had won 5 Gold, 8 Silver and 10 
Bronze medals. Of the 30 teams we had competing, 23 fi nished 
in the top three of their division. The Gold medal winning teams 
were U17 Honour Girls, U16 Honour Girls, U15 Honour Girls, U17 
Div 1 Girls and U16 Div 2 Girls.

Volleyball 
 State Cup 2011
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SPECIAL INTEREST VOLLEYBALL
Thank you!
The Special Interest Volleyball Parent Committee would like to 
thank Fitness First at Marion for donating the proceeds of their 
recent fundraising Quiz Night to our SIV program. Fitness First’s 
Club General Manager Paul Adolphi has two children in the SIV 
Program. The very generous donation of $500 was presented 
to Emma McEwen and Luke Sibbons, Special Interest Volleyball 
Captains, by Fitness First club representative Brock Bannister.
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Languages 
 News
CONGRATULATIONS
We wish Jordan Kent bon voyage for his 3 month linguistic 
exchange with Southern Cross Cultural Exchange to Rennes, 
France. We should also like to take this opportunity to thank 
his family for being host for several weeks to Bastien Pinot, a 
French exchange student from Le Mans in France. We are sure 
Jordan will return with plenty of news of France and the Sanchet 
homestay family and, of course, some excellent second language 
skills for 2012.

TEACHER EXCHANGE NOUMEA
We were fortunate recently to have a day’s visit from Fatou, 
an English /French teacher from Noumea who was actually 
doing an exchange with Belinda Hawker, Chemistry/IT teacher 
at Hamilton Secondary School. It was such a pleasure to be able 
to exchange professional knowledge with Fatou. She spent the 
day working with French teachers and students in their classes 
and made very good use of the short time to enthuse, encourage, 
help and support students and teachers alike. 

LANGUAGES COMPETENCE
TESTING RESULTS
We should like to congratulate the following students on receiving 
such excellent results in the National and International Language 
testing. It is not easy to perform so creditably. 

Assessment of Language Competence Certifi cates (National):

French Level 2  Listening  Reading

Rebecca Adams  Pass  Distinction
Casey Cox  Credit  Credit
Audrey Lian  Distinction Distinction
Madeleine Sims  Credit  Distinction

Japanese Level 2 Listening  Reading

Bianca Hoffrichter Credit  Credit
Zoe Lee   Credit  Credit

Japanese Level 3 Listening Reading

Tiarne Tran  Distinction Credit

French Level 3  Listening Reading

Freya Davies -Ardill Credit  Distinction
Charlotte Gillespie Credit  Credit
Kelsey James  Credit  Pass
Jordan Kent  Pass  Credit
Paris Martin  Credit  Distinction
Jale Morgan  Credit   Credit
Tegan Starr  Credit  Distinction

Alliance Francaise Certifi cates (International):  

Year 10 French  

Spencer Olds  Credit 
Margaret Cuzena  Credit 
Jake Grant   High Pass 
Selene Napoli  Pass 

Year 11 French  

Charlotte Gillespie Distinction 
Jake Morgan  Credit 
Tegan Starr  Credit 
Freya Davies-Ardill Credit 
Kelsey James  Credit 
Georgia Edgar  High Pass 
Hugh Edwards  High Pass 
Aimee Hadley  High Pass 
Jordan Kent  High Pass 
Imogen Leech  Pass 
Tayce Fry  Pass 
Maddie Dowden  Pass 

Cathy Woods

Coordinator Languages

C
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Year 10
 Debating Team

Kids Join the  
 Breakfast Club

Congratulations to the Year 10 Debating Team 
who recently competed in the SA Debating 
semi-fi nal. 
They argued against the topic that the recent London riots were 
a result of the welfare state. It was a very complex debate and, 
although they were narrowly defeated, they were complimented 
on their sophisticated argument and team line. Jade Bouchier 
won equal best speaker. Congratulations also to David Adcock and 
Kelsey Wagner.

Breakfast: The most important meal 
of the day.
In 2000 and 2006 Brighton Secondary School 
students participated in national studies of 
health, nutrition and education, with a focus on 
breakfast. The research outcomes are outlined 
in the excerpt below. We intend to continue 
supporting this research in 2012.
Peter Vowles

Coordinator Healthy Lifestyles.

“Kids Join the Breakfast Club”
Years of public campaigns to persuade children 
to eat breakfast are paying off, with the number 
of children consuming a morning meal rising in 
the past decade.
A national study by the University of Sydney has found primary 
and secondary school students are more likely to eat breakfast.

Thousands of school children from years 2 to 12 were surveyed in 
2000 and 2006. A follow-up study is planned for next year.

Researchers found high school students in particular were now 
more likely to eat breakfast.

University of Sydney nutritionist Jennifer O’Dea credited public 
campaigns and school “breakfast clubs” for the improvement.

“It’s such a simple thing but it feeds the child’s brain, it improves 
their behaviour and reduces their risk of overweight and obesity,” 
she said.

The number of high school boys missing breakfast fell from 19.9 
percent to 12.1 percent and the number of high school girls fell 
from 27.7 percent to 18.7 percent.

In primary school, the number of boys who did not eat breakfast 
fell from 9.4 percent to 6 percent, while the number of girls fell 
from 9.6 percent to 6 percent.

Dr O’Dea expects to see greater improvements when surveys are 
conducted again next year.

The nutritional quality of breakfast affects a child’s concentration 
and learning ability, Dr. O’Dea found in separate research in 2008.

Rachel Browne, May 22, 2011 



BRIGHTON SECONDARY SCHOOL NEWSLETTER I ISSUE 8 I November 2011 10

Year 12 Drama 
 Grimm Tales
Toward the end of Term 3 our Year 12 Drama 
students presented their group production of 
Grimm Tales, written by Carol Ann Duffy and 
Tim Supple. 
It is astonishing that the vast quantities of fairytales that we know 
and love actually originate from The Brothers Grimm collection.  
With the myriad of versions of the tales, this version of a selection 
of the tales is particularly close to the originals. Before the stories 
were toned down and ‘Disneyed-up’ for current generations many 
were quite macabre and gruesome. This version aimed to capture 

the ghastly and often desperate actions of the characters. With the 
more comedic stories the farcical actions of the characters 
involve a belief in magic and a more optimistic and simple view 
of the world.

As an ensemble, we enjoyed the challenge of bringing to life 
these widely known stories of woe, misfortune, hope and love. 
Our performance evenings were well supported and we hope 
each audience member enjoyed our telling of the tales.

Melissa White

Drama Teacher
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A selection of 
recent Year 12 
visual art.
The exhibition of fi nal visual art 
and design works will be held 
in the Brighton Performing 
Arts Centre Foyer on Tuesday, 
November the 8th from 
4.30pm to 6.00pm. 

Year 12
 Visual Art
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NATHAN ROBERTS
Nathan Roberts, ex- student from Brighton 
Secondary School fi rst played international 
Volleyball when he represented Australia at 
17years of age in Greece at the Under 18 World 
Beach Volleyball Championships. 
Subsequently he commenced indoor volleyball at the Australian 
Institute of Sport in 2002 and played his fi rst indoor Senior game 
for Australia in 2004. He has now played 235 games for Australia, 
having represented Australia in 2 world Championships and 3 
Asian Championships.

At the recent Asian Championships in Iran, 16 Nations battled for 
honours with Australia fi nishing 4th. Nathan was awarded “Spiker 
of the Tournament” for his excellent attacking for the duration of 
the tournament.

Old Scholars 
 News

SA Interschools Snowsports  
 State Championships

In the July school holidays, Tom Hanlin, Kiarna O’Neil and Kailen O’Neil represented Brighton 
Secondary School at the SA Interschools Snowsports State Championships held at Mt. Buller, Victoria.
The conditions were perfect for racing with blue skies, a massive amount of snow and a line-up of over 200 competitors.

Tom and Kailen competed in the snowboard event and Kiarna raced in the alpine section.

Results:

Division 1, Male Giant Slalom Snowboard, Tom Hanlin, 5th

Division 1, Female Giant Slalom Alpine, Kiarna O’Neil, 2nd

Division 2, Male Giant Slalom Snowboard, Kailen O’Neil, 1st
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SUCCESS FOR VET STUDENTS
Congratulations to the following Vocational 
Education and Training (VET) students who 
competed in the Trades Schools For The Future 
Awards in October.
Thomas Hanlin – “Dual Runner-up for School-Based 

Apprentice of the Year”.

Thomas commenced his School-Based Apprenticeship in 
November 2009. He is completing the Certifi cate II in Automotive 
Vehicle Servicing with Graham Cornes Motors. He does his training 
at TAFE SA. Thomas will continue his Apprenticeship full-time next 
year, at second-year level. Thomas will complete Year 12 this year. 

Lydia Schofi eld – “Runner-up for VET Student of the Year”.

Lydia commenced her training in VET Hospitality in Ms. Marie 
Elley’s class in Year 11 at Brighton. Lydia then went on to do the 
Certifi cate II in Hospitality – Kitchen Operations at SITE Academy. 
Lydia will complete Year 12 this year. 

We would also like to acknowledge the achievement of Cara 
White who fi nished Year 12 in 2010. Cara was a School-Based 
Apprentice in Hairdressing at Daly Barber, whilst at school. 
Cara commenced her full-time Apprenticeship this year and was 
“Runner-up Apprentice of the Year”.

Whilst congratulating VET students, we would like to recognise 
Jayden Coso for his achievement for being awarded the “Vocational 
Education and Training Award” at the recent Year 12 Valedictory 
Presentation Evening. Jayden completed the Certifi cate II in 
Electronics with PEER VEET as part of his Year 12 program. He will 
commence a full-time Apprenticeship as soon as the examinations 
for Year 12 are fi nalised. 

Congratulations to the above students. VET courses can give 
students a head start in their career as they can develop hands-on 
skills in areas of work and industry, while at the same time being 
able to complete their SACE. Enquiries about VET courses should 
be directed to Sandra Larsen, the Career Development Coordinator.

Sandra Larsen

Career Development Coordinator

Career 
 News

Community  
 News

PARENTING TEENAGERS
Centacare, situated at 33 Wakefi eld Street, Adelaide, run many 
different courses on Parenting Teenagers. The majority of these 
courses are run for free.

“Inside His head” Understanding Teen Boys is being held over 
3 evening sessions commencing on Thursday 24th November. 

If you are interested in this or any other information sessions 
Centacare are organising, please phone them on 8210 8200.

SONGWRITER AWARDS AND 
PRESENTATIONS EVENING
2011 South Australian Champion of Champions will be held on 
Saturday 26th November at Northern Sound System, 73 Elizabeth 
Way, Elizabeth. Tickets are available by phoning 8377 2683, $5 for 
day show, $15 for evening show. 

Nathaniel O’Brien, Brighton Secondary School student, will be a 
guest artist at this event.

HOST FAMILIES
Southern Cross Cultural Exchange is urgently looking for host 
families for students due to arrive in Australian in February 2012. 
Students will be coming from Germany, Italy, Australia and Japan. 
Anyone interested in fi nding out more information please contact 
Jenny Hanson, phone 8556 2208 or email jeh1313@bigpond.net.au

STURT BLUE LIGHT EVENT
The next Sturt Blue Light – Lock In – The Beachouse, Glenelg 
Foreshore, will be held on Friday 11th November 7pm – 9pm for 
ages 9-17 years. $20.00 – unlimited access to all activities.

Tickets available at the door unless sold out. Parent drop off zone 
under ferris wheel. Fore more information phone 8207 4774.
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We need assistance with Uniform sales at the 
beginning of the school year, 2012. We previously 
have had a wonderful response from volunteers 
and really appreciate the assistance with the 
uniform sales program.
Please consider the dates and times listed on the enclosed roster. 
If it is possible for you to assist, please send the Return Sheet to 
Jayne Hall by Monday, 5th December, so that a roster can be 
drawn up and everyone advised accordingly. You may be able to 
suggest some other people who might also be available to assist. 
We expect that we will need at least four people for each session.  

Morning tea and lunch will be provided and all helpers working 
1 full day or more will be able to select an item of the school 
uniform (up to the value of $60.00) as a token of appreciation for 
your assistance.

Help Wanted for Uniform Sales
 Volunteers Needed

_ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _

2012 Uniform Sales Assistance Return Sheet
Please return to Jayne Hall by Monday 5th December 2011 via Student Reception or post to 305 Brighton Road, Brighton North SA 5048.

Name: _________________________________________________ Child’s Name: _______________________________________________

Contact Phone Numbers: _____________________________________________________________________________________________

Please indicate your preference by circling the day/s and time/s you will be available to assist with uniform sales at the beginning of 
the school year. If you have a preference to be on either the New or Recycled stall please indicate with an N or R.

2011 Uniform Sales Roster
Friday 20th January: 10am – 12pm - Help setting up second hand goods

Monday 23rd January: 9am – 12pm or 11.30am – 2pm

Tuesday 24th January: 9am – 12pm or 11.30am – 2pm

Wednesday 25th January: 9am – 12pm or 11.30am – 2pm

Friday 27th January: 9am – 12pm - Carting uniform back to Student Reception and stock counting.

Friday 27th January: 11.30am – 2pm

✂
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Cyber
 Safety
RAISING BOYS AND GIRLS IN THE CYBER AGE
– HOW CAN WE HELP KEEP THEM HAPPY AND HEALTHY?
2011 is different from the world most parents grew up in. Our younger generation is facing 
completely new issues, thanks to the technological revolution.The cyber world has a huge infl uence 
on their lives and we need to understand that world.
Brighton Secondary School is hosting an event with speakers who will shed light on different aspects of that world.

SPEAKERS:

• Miss Jo Garrard, Year 12 student, Brighton Secondary School

• Dr Amy Slater, School of Psychology, Flinders University

• Mr Tony Mahar, School Counsellor, Brighton Secondary School

• Senior Constable Tamara Schwark, Sturt Police

This event will be held on:
Monday 14th November, 2011

7.30pm – 9.00pm

Brighton Performing Arts Centre at Brighton Secondary School

Welcome: All parents and teens, at the discretion of parents.
(Some material may be offensive and / or inappropriate for younger children).

We look forward to seeing you there!

Please RSVP how many of your family can attend, either by email to 
denise.hoskin@brightonss.sa.edu.au or by returning the tear off slip
to your home group teacher. Thank you.

Please return to your student’s home group teacher.

“RAISING BOYS AND GIRLS IN THE CYBER AGE”
Monday 14th November, 2011, 7.30pm – 9.00pm

Number of people attending: ____________

Names of student(s) attending school: _________________________________________________________________________________

___________________________________________________________________________________________________________________

_ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _✂
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Australians & 
World War II
A Remembrance

Brighton Secondary School Year 11 Drama
presents

Brighton Performing Arts Centre
Tuesday 8th & Wednesday 9th
November 2011 at 7.30 pm sharp.
Adults: $10.00
Concession: $5.00

Our nation's story 
of courage & sacrifice 
from 1939 to 1945
told in dramatic form 
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Pivotal Dance commenced classes at Glenelg late in 2010 and this year has seen a steady
 increase in enrolments – mostly by referral as word gets around that our enthusiastic 

teachers offer high quality tuition in a fun and supportive environment.

With 2012 approaching we now invite enrolments for the new year with classes 
anticipated to recommence 2 weeks prior to the end of school holidays.

CLASSES OFFERED (TIMETABLE YET TO BE CONFIRMED)
 U8    U10   U12  U14  U16  U18/OPEN

 Boys Only Hip Hop  Hip Hop (mixed) Hip Hop Hip Hop Jazz  Hip Hop

 Girls Only Hip Hop  Jazz (mixed)  Jazz  Jazz  Hip Hop 

 Jazz    Ballet/technique  

 Ballet   Contemporary  

Classes are held WEDNESDAY, THURSDAY AND FRIDAY 
at FLAMBOURO HALL – Fulton Street, GLENELG NORTH, 

GLENELG NORTH COMMUNITY CENTRE – Alison Street, GLENELG NORTH

For further information please contact MICHELLE on 0416 153 650 or 8386 2833

Brighton Secondary School

Presents

Choir & Strings 

Concert

Tuesday 15th
November 2011

7.00pm

Brighton Secondary 
School Gym
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The advertisements contained in this newsletter are paid advertisements. The Community Notices are included as a service to the Brighton 
Secondary School community. The school does not take responsibility for the accuracy of the information or the quality of the services provided.

Mortgage Broker - Home Loans - Residential & Investment

MARTIN CASTILLA
Your Personal Mortgage Adviser

SMARTLINE Personal 
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LOYALTY
BENEFITS:

OUR CLUB SCORES YOU SCORE

5%

$20OFF

of your 
purchases are
paid back to us 
to improve our 

facilities*

*Conditions apply, visit rebelsport.com/sys

PLUS Preferred pricing

Exclusive offers

VIP shopping nights

Member only competitions

ALL YOU NEED TO DO

TO JOIN VISIT SEASONPASS.COM.AU

HELP US SECURE FUNDING FOR OUR CLUB R

L
BBBB

It’s super simple.

1. Join Season Pass, Rebel Sports loyalty program today instore or online at
 seasonpass.com.au. It’s FREE to join!

2. Select our club on your account profile. It’s important! If you’re already a
Season Pass member, simply add us to your account profile.

3. Ensure you swipe your loyalty card EVERY time you shop at Rebel Sport.Y

4. And that’s it, with every purchase you make at Rebel Sport, we secure funds
to improve our facilities.

SIGN UP TO SEASON PASS TODPP AY,AA SELECT OUR CLUB AND RECEIVE

WHEN YOU SPEND
$100 OR MORE

INSTORE*

CLUB NAME:

*Conditions: Offer valid until 30/11/11.  Limit one voucher per customer. Voucher must be presented instore to redeem offer. Voucher must be surrendered upon use. Offer cannot be used in 
conjunction with any other offer. Valid at all Rebel Sports stores in Australia. Offer not valid online. Valid only to all Season Pass members who have registered and activated their account and 
nominated the club listed on this flyer in their account profile. Available on full priced product only. The discount is forfeited if the product is returned or exchanged.
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